
 

 

30th May 2020 
 
The Secretary     Listing Department 
BSE Limited    National Stock Exchange of India Ltd.  
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,            “Exchange Plaza”,  
Dalal Street, Fort,    Bandra - Kurla Complex, Bandra (E) 
Mumbai – 400 001   Mumbai – 400 051 
 
Dear Sirs, 
 
Sub: Disclosure under Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirement) 
Regulations, 2015 
 
Further to our last message dated 27th March 2020, our Fertiliser plants namely, ANP & NPK 
have been limping back gradually to operations. Our TAN, IPA and Ammonia plants have been 
continuing near normal operations. In case of Weak Nitric Acid, the downstream industry 
continues to reel under the Covid-19 lockdown and has impacted its production other than for its 
captive use. The Dahej facilities are limping back gradually to operations. We continue to struggle 
through the challenges of low availability of contract workmen, truck/drivers etc, which have been 
intermittently impacting the Supply-Chain and thus the operations.   
 
Our operations have implemented strict measures for Covid-19 checks, disinfectant sprays, 
medical check-ups and counselling. 
 
We look forward to gradually bouncing back to normalcy once the lockdown is removed and the 
Supply-Chain as well as the downstream industry also bounce back. 
 
Kindly take the above on record. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours truly, 
 
For Deepak Fertilisers and Petrochemicals Corporation Ltd 
 
Sd/- 
 
K. Subharaman 
EVP (Legal) & Company Secretary 
FCS 4361 
(Contact details: 98330 31121)     
 
(The document could not be physically signed as the employees are working from home due to COVID 19) 


